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Job Shadow Guidelines 
These are suggestions for you to have a great job shadow experience.
	Scheduling

	
	When you CALL your EMPLOYER you might say this:

	
	Hi my name is: _________________ I am a Northwest Career & Technical Academy student in the _____ program.
I am calling to follow up on the 3 to 4 hour Job Shadow appointment arranged for me thru the Academy. 
I would like to come in at a time that is convenient for your organization.
What would be a good time for you? Day of Week: ________ Date: _________ Time: ___________
What should I wear for the job shadow?
I look forward to meeting with you. Thank you for this opportunity.

	
	PLEASE let them know 24 hours in advance if you cannot attend for emergency reasons. 

	Day of Job Shadow

	
	Dress appropriately and BRING your PACKET with you 

	
	Don’t be afraid to ASK QUESTIONS (see the Informational Interview Sheet)

	
	Give the Employer Evaluation sheet to the EMPLOYER

	
	Obtain a Business Card from the Employer

	
	Finish by filling out the Student Feedback form

	
	WRITE your Thank You Note (see example below)

	After the Job Shadow

	
	TURN ALL PACKET materials in to your intstructor

	
	MAIL or GIVE your Thank You Note to the EMPLOYER

	
	Receive your “Certificate of Completion” 


Professional Guidelines

· Be punctual and dress appropriate to the job – when you set up your appointment ask what you should wear.
· Conform to conduct standards, rules and regulations of the business 

· Be honest, courteous, responsible, cooperative, and ask questions.
Example Thank you Note

Dear (put your host supervisor name here):
Thank you for the opportunity to shadow you in your job on ______ (Date of Job Shadow). I really appreciate the time you took out of your busy day to share your thoughts with me. It was a valuable experience for me and I learned information that will help me be more successful in the future. I am interested in future employment opportunities in your organization and I hope that I have a chance to meet you again.                Sincerely, 
For More assistance, contact Genny Korvin 360-941-5231 
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